How to Sign Up For Spring Sabre Soccer?

Because of the Coronavirus, we will not be having our regular Spring Soccer Sign-up Meeting. Hopefully, the virus situation would have a positive change by March and we can hold a Spring Meeting just before the start of games.

If you plan to participate in 2021 Spring Soccer, please obtain the **Medical Release Form** from the Stevensville Sabres Website:

Go to: stevensvillesoccer.net

Select: Resources
Select: Forms

Select: Medical Release Form

Copy and complete the Medical Release form.

Mail the Medical Release Form with a deposit of \$50.00 to:

Ralph A. Serrette 1601 McDonald Ave. Missoula, Montana 59801

The cost to participate in Spring Soccer (2021) is \$170.00 (\$5.00 increase from last year). Please make checks payable to: Stevensville Soccer Association.

The \$50.00 deposit mentioned, above will be applied to the Registration Fee. Paying the deposit, now shows a commitment to participate. The remaining Registration Fee is due after the Christmas Holidays and before the State Winter Meeting, January 23, 2021. The State needs to know prior to January 23, 2021 how many teams will be participating in Spring Soccer.

ABOUT STEVENSVILLE SABRES

Founder: Ralph A. Serrette

Current Director: Ralph A. Serrette

Support Staff:

Eric Depee Dave Gross (referee coordinator)

C.J. Clark Cathi Cook

Years in existence: 28 years

State Champions in the following Age Groups:

U-19 Boys

U-18 Boys

U-14 Boys

U-12 Boys U-17/18 Girls U-12 Boys Hot Shot Champions (2019)

Maximum teams supported in a given season = 5

Philosophy:

The Sabres Spring Sabre Soccer is a competitive program In a competitive program, the goal is to win soccer games Playing time is awarded to each player based on his/her merits

- A player who works hard, attends practices would gain merits over players who do not work hard and who skips practices

U12 Division – Development is the main focus (but, we will always play to win)

U14 Division - Balance between development and winning

U16+ - The focus is more on winning than on development

WE WILL NOT SACRIFICE WINNING FOR DEVELOPMENT; NOR WILL WE SACRIFICE

DEVELOPMENT FOR WINNING...finding the unique balance between development and winning is key to a successful program.

Travel:

My goal and the goal for the organization is to get as many "Home" games as possible. The organization attempts to avoid trips to teams beyond Butte/Helena (East). We also try to avoid trips to Great Falls.

The following are the "pros" and "cons" with respect to "Home" Games:

Pros:

Less Travel
Savings on gas
Greater player-participation and parent involvement
Money gain from the sale of concessions

Cons:

More labor – field preparation Extra Paint Cost (lining fields) Extra Outhouse Cost Referee availability Field managers availability

Please call Ralph Serrette (406) 274 - 7764 if there are questions.

Looking forward to a great Spring!

Ralph Serrette